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updated DMV directory

This directory has been updated to reflect the following changes.

Camden and Bishopville now have the new motorcycle courses.
Five offices now have these courses :

e Camden

« Bishopville

e Greenville 63

e Shop Road

< Irmo/Ballentine

We will notify you as other offices are updated and trained with these new motorcycle courses.
Please make sure that the unlisted phone numbers are not released to the public.

Peggy Fouty
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